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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 8:06 AM
To: 'Bill Moore'
Subject: FW: Florida Power Service Corruption......
Attachments: Who do you really represent US or the power company.jpg

Importance: High

Good morning Mr. Moore,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Bill Moore [mailto:billmooredrummer@cox.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 6:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact; Records Clerk; 'Davis, Phyllis'; 'LWV Pensacola Bay Area'; mark.walters@sierraclub.org 
Subject: Florida Power Service Corruption...... 
Importance: High 
 
Well Ms. Brown…..   
   
Haven’t you already done enough for Gulf Power & Southern Company? 
Now they are changing their request?  That’s bull.  Just say NO! 
 
Make a rate/usage REDUCTION….   No increase. 
   
Those people have had decades to set money aside for their “infrastructure”, and YOU know 
it. 
 
Bill Moore 
Pensacola 
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"Islam in a man is as rabies is to a dog." 
 




